
Circular Keys Chorus 

Management Team Meeting 

14 June 2024 

Membership Report 

 

Membership currently stands at 39.   

 

Attendance at rehearsals since May 29: 

 June 5  26 

 June 12  28 

Member Leave 2024 

Kath Ware May 20 – July 1 

Cheryl Wolfenden June 11 – July 3 

Inese Kamenyitzky June 1 – July 31 

Daniela Groeschel June 19 – August 7 

Betty Fuller Aug 24 – Sept 20 

 

General 

Alouette has accepted their wild card invitation to compete in October 2024 in Kansas City, and CKC 

has also accepted their wildcard invitation to compete in Columbus in October 2025.  

It is important that the chorus focuses on increasing its membership and also maintaining current 

members. These matters are under discussion and options being considered. 

Unfortunately we have received the resignation of Susannah Robinson. 

 

Frances Gurto 

Membership Chair  


